
Q&A
WITH MATT KOPRIVA

Q Q Q

LEARN MORE ABOUT YOUR
DISTRICT 5 DIRECTOR
CANDIDATE, MATT KOPRIVA
(INCUMBENT)!

I like being a GCREC member
because I feel like I am a part of
something, not just another business
that I buy something from, but a
business that is working hard
everyday for all of its members that
are just like me.

I would like to see GCREC continue
to serve its members in a safe,
reliable, affordable manner like they
have for many years. We will continue
to have more need for reliable power
with EVs, AI, crypto, and all other
electric demand. I expect GCREC to
stay on the forefront of those
opportunities.

I enjoy serving on the board because
I enjoy the people. From the
members all the way to the G&T, I feel
like everyone has a role in keeping
the lights on. This co-op is what we
make of it, and I feel like this co-op
and its staff are headed in the right
direction; I would like to see it
continue down that path for many
years to come.

What do you enjoy
about being a GCREC
member? What does
being a GCREC
member mean to you? 

What is something
you’d like for the
cooperative to
focus on in the
future or next 3-5
years?

Why do you enjoy
serving on the board?
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